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Information Bulletin 
 

Bulletin #: I2018-007 

Date:  Feb. 8, 2018 

To: District Presidents, Administrators, Technical Directors, ORA, Associate 

Members 

CC:  Ontario Soccer Board of Directors, Staff 

From:  Robyn McComb, Senior Manager, Events         

Subject:  The Robbie designated as a 2018 Selected Charity Tournament   

Please be advised The Robbie International Soccer Tournament/Festival has been designated as 

a Selected Charity Tournament for 2018. 

A Selected Charity Tournament/Festival is an event hosted in Ontario by a District Association, 

Affiliated Club, Affiliated League or an Ontario Recognized Academy (ORA) for any aged male 

and/or female teams. An approved Selected Charity Tournament/Festival is fully supported by 

Ontario Soccer. For more information please visit OntarioSoccer.net. 

The objective of the Selected Charity Tournament/Festival stream is to provide an opportunity for 

both Ontario Soccer-affiliated Club teams and ORA teams to participate, whose primary 

experience is an event that fully supports a charitable cause through the game of soccer. 

In addition, Ontario Soccer is waiving all travel restrictions for grassroots age divisions for The 

Robbie Festival, given this Select Charity Tournament / Festival status.  

Visit The Robbie website for more information on how to register.  

If you have any questions, please contact Robyn McComb.  

 

http://www.ontariosoccer.net/selected-charity-tournament
http://therobbie.ca/start-here/festival-info/
mailto:rmccomb@soccer.on.ca.

